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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to the 

Bridges of Love Ministry as you celebrate the grand opening of your new Canadian 

Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) headquarters in High River. 

The people of our province have a reputation for their willingness to pitch in and get 

things done. This community-mindedness is never more apparent—or important—

as it is in a crisis. I am proud of the way Albertans have always taken the initiative to 

help others, whether around the world or right here at home. 

CERT is an inspiring program that empowers folks not only to prepare themselves 

for a disaster situation, but also to provide support and relief to their neighbours. It 

is an amazing example of the power of civil society, and the "get ’er done" spirit that 

helped build Alberta. 

Thank you to Marg Pollon for your commitment to ministry and community 

resilience, and your hard work in bringing your vision to life. Best wishes for 

continued success in your new facility. 

God bless, 
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